
 
 

Fort Wayne City Utilities 
200 E. Berry Street, Suite 250 

Fort Wayne, Indiana  46802 
 
 
January 14, 2019 
 
 
Dear Fairfield Ditch Area Property Owner or Resident: 
 
Fort Wayne City Utilities is designing an improvement project for a section of the Fairfield Ditch 
to address streambank erosion and protect the embankment from future deterioration.  We would 
like to meet with you to gather more information and to present the preliminary design for the 
project.  As part of the project, City Utilities plans to use several different erosion control 
products to determine which might be best for future phases of ditch restoration. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us: 

Monday, January 28, 2019 at 6:00 PM 
Bethany Lutheran Church 

2435 Engle Road 
Fort Wayne, Indiana 

 
The meeting will include a short introduction/project overview by Kristen Buell, P.E., the City 
Utilities’ designer who is working on the project.  Following that, there will be time for you to 
ask questions and share information with City Utilities.  This is the initial design meeting for the 
project.  Once we have a contractor selected we will have an additional meeting that will give you 
an opportunity to meet the contractor.  
 
If you have questions between now and the meeting, or if you cannot attend the meeting but 
would like to discuss the project, please feel free to contact Kristen Buell at (260) 427-2583 or by 
email at kristen.buell@cityoffortwayne.org  
 
The Church is accessible for persons with disabilities.  If you need accommodations such as a 
language or sign language interpreter, please contact Kristen at least 48-hours prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Anne Marie Smrchek, P.E. 
Manager of Sewer and Stormwater Engineering 
 
 
 

 


